Today, Nov. 25, 2024, is the International Day for the Elimination of Violence Against Women, a day when we join together, emboldened by our fellowship, and make the choice to SPEAK UP to say NO to violence against women and girls. Zonta International was born from the passion of our founders who did not sit back and say inequality is bearable. Since that first day, we have stood up for ourselves and for others and we will continue to do so until equity is reality and the world we envision without violence is the one we live in.
I ask you to join with me as we begin these 16 Days of Activism and recognize how crucial the Zonta Says NO to Violence Against Women campaign is throughout the world. Thank you for standing with us and thank you for SPEAKING UP.  Salla Tuominen, Zonta International President



